
  

 

 

 

URGENT ADVISORY 

03.08.2023 

 

ALERT AGAINST FRAUDULENT ACTIVITY OF WIZCORP EDTECH PVT LTD 

It is being noticed that a company named Wizcorp Edtech Pvt Ltd has been using a letter 

falsely attributed to CBSE to secure various government tenders and contracts within 

schools particularly schools located in the state of Maharashtra.  

CBSE would like to categorically state that it has no connection whatsoever with 

the letter being circulated by Wizcorp Edtech Pvt Ltd. The letter in question has 

never been issued by CBSE and any representative suggesting otherwise is 

fraudulent and misleading. 

All schools, particularly schools located in the state of Maharashtra and educational 

institutions are urged to exercise caution in their interactions with Wizcorp Edtech Pvt Ltd 

.CBSE cannot be held responsible for any financial or other losses incurred due to 

consideration or acceptance of this fake and counterfeit letter. 

The CBSE shall be actively pursuing legal action against Wizcorp Edtech Pvt Ltd for 

misleading and circulating fabricated counterfeit letter.  

The information is being brought to the public notice to safeguard the interest of all 

stakeholders and to prevent any potential loss or false communication.  
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